Author name: Anonymous
Date of submission: Saturday, 10 March 2018

Submission: I believe that community consultation is required to make special rates variation. This has not happened here,
indeed the only place there has been an opportunity to comment is on Facebook, many who are not on Facebook in this town are
unaware of this application. Even then, a small window of five days was all that is available. So like most of the residents here,
I am unaware of the purpose of this, is there a specific area that will benefit in our town? Already the UHSC have dramatically
increased the cost of water usage, with no visible benefit to our town. Further increase in the rates will surely become a huge
burden on a lot of our residents





